http://www.campls.org/ This is where to appy in Minneapolis for Energy Assistance. This came from CM Hofstede today. If you know neighbors without email, please let them know. 
 

Hello Neighbors:
The Minnesota Department of Commerce has announced that an additional $7 million in Home Energy Assistance Funds has been made available to income eligible residents throughout Minnesota. As helpful as these funds are, they are limited so will likely be depleted quite quickly.
The funds are distributed on a first-come, first-serve basis, so it’s extremely important to apply for them as quickly as possible. If you yourself or someone you know needs assistance take advantage of this opportunity.
Additional payment assistance information can also be found at: www.centerpointenergy.com/paymentassistanceMN.
Best Regards,
Diane Hofstede
Minneapolis City Council-3rd Ward
350 South 5th Street
Rm 307
Minneapolis, MN 55415-1383
diane.hofstede@ci.minneapolis.mn.us
612-673-2203
[image: image1.png]Energy assistance is

available. Apply now!

Free money may be available to pay part of your annual energy costs.
Applicants are eligible for assistance once a year.

IMPORTANT Energy Assistance Resources
Call NOW for help in paying your energy bills.

State Energy Assistance
Information
1-800-657-3710

To be directed to a local
assistance office near you.

CenterPoint Energy
612-372-4680

toll-free 800-729-6164
CenterPointEnergy.com/payhill

To establish a payment plan
and learn how you can apply
for energy assistance.

To qualify for assistance you must meet
the following eligibility guidelines

Household Gross annual
Size income

$5,655

$7,395

$9,135
$10,875
$12,615

* Eligibility is based on household gross
income for the past three months (before
the month you apply) and household size.

** Applicant may own or rent their home.

Homeowners eligible for Energy Assistance are also eligible

for emergency repairs or replacement of a non-repairable furnace.

{Proof of ownership required.)

Minnesota’s Cold Weather Rule protects residential customers from
service disconnection from Oct. 15 through April 15. However, you must
establish a payment plan with CenterPoint Energy to ensure service is not
interupted. Call CenterPoint Energy at 612-372-4680; toll free 800-729-6164.
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